
Octopus Titan VCT plc

Close of Offer

Octopus Titan VCT plc (the ‘Company’) announces that further to the announcement made by the Company on 5 April 2024 regarding the
allotment of 28,725,044 Ordinary Shares of 0.1p each, issued and allotted pursuant to the Company’s offer for subscription (the ‘Offer’), to raise
£125 million, with an over-allotment facility of £75 million, in the 2023/2024 and 2024/2025 tax years, this allotment on 5 April 2024 was the final
allotment under the Offer which is now closed.

For further information please contact:

Rachel Peat
Octopus Company Secretarial Services Limited 
Tel: +44 (0)80 0316 2067

LEI: 213800A67IKGG6PVYW75

 


